
                                                                                                                      

  

 

PWSD#5 Contact Information 

To mail your check to us please make sure you send 

your check to the correct address.  If you do automatic 

bill pay for your bank, please edit the address that you 

have listed if it is not P. O. Box 556, Camdenton, MO  

65020.   

If you have questions, please email 

pwsdno5@gmail.com.   And someone will get back to 

you quickly. 

The Tests Are In! 

The Consumer Confidence Reports which are required by 

DNR for Clearwater and Cedar Heights are in.  Everything 

looked great!  If you would like a copy of the 2021 Annual 

Water Quality Report, it is available by going to website  

www.dnr.mo.gov/ccr/MO3031383.pdf for Cedar Heights  

www.dnr.mo.gov/ccr/MO3302557.pdf for Clearwater. 

Board Meetings are held monthly, the 3rd Tuesday of 

every month. Locations change so please email if you 

would like to come or need information.  

Pwsdno5@gmail.com 

 

 

Delinquency – I would like to tell you in one of these 

newsletters that delinquency is non-existent however that is 

not the case.  

The board has reexamined the collections policies and, in 

the future, they will be handled as followed. 

1 qtr late a warning and finance charge 

2nd qtr late a final warning and finance charge 

At this time, you are 6 months late.  If payment is not 

received PWSD#5 will begin the steps to disconnect your 

water.   

A red notice will be placed on your door and mailed to you 

stating a date when your water will be locked out. 

To remove the water, lock out, you will be required to pay a 

$500 deposit, pay up all back charges, lien releases, 

attorney fees, processing and handling fees. 

PLEASE PAY ON TIME! 

For all of you who pay your water/sewer bill on 

time…. THANK YOU! 
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IMPORTANT WATER DISTRICT INFORMTION: The district has received two funding awards and is seeking a third. The 
funding will address the construction of a new well, 300,000 storage capacity, and security fencing. The property for this 
project is owned by the district and is located at the corner of Ozark Isle and Clearwater Drive. 

#1 – A Drinking Water Engineering Report Grant from the Missouri Department of Natural Resources (DNR) was secured 
earlier this spring. Darren Kreibel Consultants, LLC, was selected to perform the duties set forth. Of the $30,000 awarded, 
DNR will cover $24,000 while the district will be required to cover $6,000 (80%/20%). 

#2 – A Letter of Commitment was recently received from the Office of the Camden County Commission. They are earmarking 
$939,802.50 of ARPA (American Recover Plan Act) funds towards the project. This is 21% of the overall cost of the project. 
PWSD #5 is setting aside $50,000 of funds as well. 

#3 – By mid-July, an application will be submitted to Missouri DNR for a Drinking Water ARPA Grant. The district is requesting 
$3,485,448 to complete the project. Grant awards should be announced by mid-October. 

A big Thanks to Board Member Gail White who has spent endless hours with all of the government red 
tape getting the PWSD#5 this far. 
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